Erwin Family Volume 2:3



New Zealand

Missions Update Newsletter

ttending the ALJC World Missions University (WMU) in February has been an enriching And transformative experience. Immersed in a vibrant atmosphere of learning and fellowship, we've encountered a wealth of knowledge and inspiration. Each session has provided valuable insights into global missions, fostering a deeper understanding of cultural contexts and effective strategies for spreading the Gospel. Engaging with seasoned missionaries and dedicated educators has broadened our perspective and equipped us with practical tools for serving in diverse communities in New Zealand.

The unity and shared purpose among participants has been truly uplifting, reinforcing the importance of working together in advancing God's kingdom. Through worship, prayer, and meaningful discussions, we've felt a profound sense of connection with our fellow missionaries from various fields, strengthening our resolve to make a meaningful impact in our missions work. We are filled with gratitude for the opportunity to grow, learn, and be part of such a dynamic ministry dedicated to spreading God's love to the



